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Course Level SLO Institutional  SLO(s) 
aligned with 

Examples of 
Assessment(s) 

 
Define, explain, and 
demonstrate the correct usage 
of computer terminology. 
 

 
Critical and Creative Thinking 
Discipline Content 

 
Quizzes, Final Exam, Writing 
Assignments 

 
Identify, demonstrate and 
apply knowledge of computer 
hardware including processor, 
memory, storage, and 
peripheral devices. 
  

 
Critical and Creative Thinking 
Discipline Content 

 
Quizzes, Final Exam, Writing 
Assignments,  and Hands-on 
Activities 

 
Demonstrate and apply 
knowledge of computer 
software including system and 
applications software. 
 

 
Critical and Creative Thinking 
Discipline Content 

 
Quizzes, Final Exam, Writing 
Assignments,  and Hands-on 
Activities 

 
Survey and analyze how 
computer technology can assist 
in solving problems in the 
workplace and society. 
 

 
Communication 
Critical and Creative Thinking 
Community/Global Consciousness 
and Responsibility 
Discipline Content 
 

 
Internet Research, Writing 
Assignments, and Discussion 
Activities 


